
 

Welcome Second Grade Students and Parents 2024-25 

 

We are excited for the new school year! The Second Grade is a year of 

tremendous growth, both academically and socially. From the first day 

of school, we will be building our classroom routines and establishing 

our community learning. Communication is key for us to properly 

advocate for all our students.  Please do not hesitate to email your 

child’s teacher with any information. 

Rgoodson@yonkerspublicschools.org 

DBisogno-Cucolo@yonkerspublicschools.or 

 

We will provide detailed information at the School’s Open House about 

our individual classrooms. The supply list was distributed as early as 

possible in hopes students are ready to learn day one upon our return.  

Please do your best to obtain these tools for your children.   

 

We look forward to a great start and wonderful partnership this school 

year! 

Ms. Goodson and Ms. Cucolo 
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